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FALLS CREEK STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE (SCC) 

MEETING #3 – 29th May 2025 

The following topics were discussed at the May meeting of the Falls Creek Stakeholder Consultative 

Committee. 

Falls Creek specific discussion points 

Service Review Feedback Session 

As part of this month's SCC meeting, ARV hosted a 3-hour facilitated workshop on the service 

reviews. ARV sought feedback from the SCC on proposed recommendations for short to long-term 

priorities for 22 services offered across the resorts, including those linked to service charges.  

Draft Over Snow Policy 
SCC members provided feedback on the Draft Over Snow Policy and a progress update was given. As 
of the day of the SCC meeting (29/05) the final version was pending signoff. Since the meeting the 
Over Snow Policy received the final approval and now has been distributed to stakeholders. 
 
Village Access 
Communications regarding Village Access during both the Snow Season and Green Season were 

discussed. ARV highlighted the importance of such information being distributed in a timely manner 

and noted that moving forward communication will be refined to ensure clarity and effectiveness, 

along with Village Access updates being published on the ARV FC website. 

 
 
The next meeting of the Falls Creek Stakeholder Consultative Committee will be held on Wednesday 

23rd of July. 

 


